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December 6, 2021 

In response to antisemitic flyers distributed in Missouri City neighborhood:  

Holocaust Museum Houston (HMH) is deeply disturbed by the distribution of antisemitic flyers 

in a Missouri City neighborhood. As an institution charged with educating the public about the 

dangers of hatred, prejudice and apathy, we unequivocally condemn this cowardly and hateful 

act that took place during the celebration of Hanukkah. 

The Holocaust did not begin with concentration camps and the killing of the Jewish people. It 

began with words and propaganda. We call on everyone to denounce antisemitism and all 

forms of hate speech.  

In the words of Holocaust Survivor Elie Wiesel, “There may be times when we are powerless to 

prevent injustice, but there must never be a time when we fail to protest.” 

To learn more about Holocaust Museum Houston, please visit hmh.org. 

Sincerely,  

                  
Carl Josehart      Kelly J. Zúñiga, Ed.D.  

Chair       Chief Executive Officer 

https://hmh.org/

